
 
 
 

 
 

To: Ben Wade, CWCB Project Manager 
From: Tom Cech, One World One Water Center, MSU Denver 
Date: April 11, 2017 
 
Re: Colorado Water Collaboratory Progress Report – 75% Completion 
 
The Colorado Water Collaboratory Project is nearing completion, and we are now compiling 
student/faculty/staff surveys at the University of Colorado – Boulder, Colorado Mesa 
University, and Metropolitan State University of Denver (MSU Denver). Dr. Chad Mortensen of 
MSU Denver’s Psychology Department is leading this effort. 
 
Representatives from each of the three universities have acquired campus water use data for 
2015-2016 academic periods. Each data set is different, and that is part of the analysis in terms 
of how best to present this data for easy interpretation. 
 
We are looking at water metering needs and new technologies to improve the utilization of 
water use data on the three campuses. This is an interesting aspect of this work, and will help 
us assess best practices and best technologies for future work. 
 
We plan to have the final report completed by June 10, 2017. 
 
Thank you again for funding this important work. 
 
Tom Cech 
tcech@msudenver.edu 
970.371.9598 
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